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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact: Jeffrey D. Castonguay, Director 
  Department of Public Works 
  410-386-2248 
 

Bureau of Roads Hires New Chief 
 

Westminster, MD, Wednesday, September 27, 2017 – The Department of Public Works is pleased to 
announce the promotion of Mr. Gregory W. Lotz to Chief of the Bureau of Roads for Carroll County.   Mr. Lotz 
will assume his new role as Bureau Chief on September 28, 2017.   
 
Mr. Lotz, employed with Carroll County since September 2016 as the Utilities Engineer, planned, designed, and 
coordinated the construction and modification of infrastructure for water and sewer facilities and managed the 
Bureau’s asset and work order management system. 
 
Mr. Lotz earned his Bachelor of Science in Mechanical Engineering (ABET) from Yale University. He has over 
12 years of engineering industry experience.  His private sector career focused mainly on commercial 
construction, project management, facilities management and real estate development. 
 
Mr. Lotz resides in New Windsor, Maryland with his wife and two children.  He is an active member of 
Uniontown Bible Church and participates in various recreational sports around the county.  
 
Mr. Jeffrey Castonguay, Director of Public Works for Carroll County, said, “I am pleased to welcome Mr. Lotz 
to our management team.  We are excited for the implementation of his leadership philosophies within the 
largest bureau in the Department. His extensive experience and expertise will be an asset to the Bureau of 
Roads.” 
 
Please help Carroll County Government in welcoming Mr. Lotz as the new Bureau Chief of the Bureau of 
Roads. 
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